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Date: October 28, 2008

To:  David A. Hulseberg, AICP, ICMA-CM
Village Manager

From: Ray Byrne
Chief of Police

Re: Swearing In Ceremony — Sergeant John Malatia

As you know, the Board of Fire and Police Commissioners recently promoted Officer
John Malatia to the rank of Sergeant. The police department would like to conduct a
formal swearing in ceremony for Sergeant Malatia at the Village Board’s next regularly
scheduled meeting on November 6, 2008. Please consider this correspondence as a
respectful request to have this ceremony placed on the Village Board’s agenda. Thank
you.



